
 

  

 

Temporary road closure: Woodbridge Avenue, from 7960 Kipling Ave. to the intersection at Kipling 
Avenue and Woodbridge Avenue 
 
Effective Friday, Sept. 15 to Monday, Sept. 18 
 
A temporary road closure will be in place on Woodbridge Avenue, from 7960 Kipling Ave. to the 
intersection at Woodbridge Avenue and Kipling Avenue, starting tonight at 6 p.m., Friday, Sept. 15, until 
6 a.m. on Monday, Sept. 18. Access to homes on Woodbridge Avenue and the Nino D’Aversa Bakery 
(7960 Kipling Ave.) will be maintained. 
 

What you need to know: 

• Eastbound traffic on Woodbridge Avenue will be re-directed to Martin Grove Road and 
westbound traffic towards Kipling Avenue will be re-directed to Langstaff Road.  

• Access to homes on Woodbridge Avenue will not be impacted.  
• Access to Nino D’Aversa Bakery at 7960 Kipling Ave. will be maintained. 

 
The City of Vaughan is undertaking this work as part of the Woodbridge Avenue Improvements and 
Streetscaping Project, which includes watermain replacements, sanitary sewer enhancements and 
road upgrades. In addition to the underground infrastructure work, the City is also restructuring the 
road, providing additional on-street parking, upgrading traffic signals, updating the street lighting and 
walkways, and adding new streetscaping and landscaping features. 
 
This work is being carried out by the City-retained contractor, Four Seasons Site Development Limited, 
under the direction of the City’s Infrastructure Delivery department. 

Questions? Please contact: 

Infrastructure Delivery Department 
905-832-2281 ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 

  

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
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